[image: image2.jpg]New Mark layout for trial
during 2013 Frostbite Open Series

e




[image: image1.emf]
[image: image3.png]


[image: image4.emf]Olympic Sailor in the 


Newsletter        October 2013








Watch out our buoys are on the move and you don’t want to get caught out going for the wrong one!


For many years the race marks have been in the same positions, and they will be moving as a trial during the Frostbite open series, based on analysis of the wind direction during club racing over the last 2 years. This is an attempt to improve the positioning of the marks to better suit courses that can be set for the predominantly NW / SE winds experienced, but also taking in to account the other wind directions.


The diagram above shows the revised mark positions relative to their current positions; for reference the circles around the new mark positions have a diameter of 60m, or 197 feet for the more mature amongst us. 


A handy A6 sized reference card will be available for you to carry in your boats, to help you in remembering the new layout. For more information visit the website:www.shotwicksailing.org
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Buoys, Buoys, Buoys, Boys!





Galley Gals


The ladies in the galley are still looking for assistance on a Sunday.  If you are able to support the club by volunteering a little of your time it will be greatly appreciated.





Remember, use it or lose it!





Bad Weather Warning


Please make sure your boats and equipment are securely tied down, especially with this weekend’s severe weather warning. Check out the video on the website!





Dogs.  





The committee have recently had a number of complaints about dogs roaming at the lake whilst their owners are on the lake.  In addition to this, there have been some instances of dog faeces not being picked up by owners.  Please make sure that your dog is not left unattended and any mess is removed.








Dates for your Diary- 


AGM 12/2/14





Have you changed your boat this year?  Have you borrowed a boat which you are sailing on the lake?


If the answer is yes, then have you notified the membership secretary to have the boat details recorded and do the boats have a membership number clearly marked?








�Are you the lucky recipient of a trophy from last year?


The end of the season is fast approaching and hence it will soon be prize giving time again. So for those of you talented or lucky enough to win a trophy in 2012, it’s now time to return them in preparation for this year’s presentations.


Please bring them down to the club during racing on Sundays (by the 3rd November), or if this is not possible please contact Jonathan Edwards to make alternate arrangements to return them.
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What’s on next Month- 


DEC


7th Powerboat level 2


15th Last frostbite race including best decorated boat competition�
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